
From: Kim Donovan [mailto:kimdonovan@gmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, January 17, 2011 5:29 PM 
To: Murphy, Brad 

Subject: Edgewater Management Agreement 

 

Hi Brad, 

Before tomorrow's Common Council meeting, I wanted to get out an email voicing support for 

the Edgewater Management Agreement. As you know, I have supported this project from the 

beginning. As a resident of the neighborhood, I continue to be dismayed that there has been an 

effort to cast the entire neighborhood as opposing the project. All of the residents of our building 

have been supporters, as have many others in the neighborhood. But really it isn't just a 

neighborhood issue.  

 

To address  the Management Agreement, from what I learned at the meeting on January 5, the 

agreement seems fair to the point of being a better deal for the city and city residents than it does 

for the hotel owners. I don't think there are many developers who would agree to such financial 

and territorial extremes to satisfy the community.  

 

I hope the Council sees fit to approve the agreement and this project can finally start. 

 

Thank you for your time, 

Kim 

 
Kim W. Donovan  
Wisconsin Registered Interior Designer 
The Last Homecoming Queen 
531 North Pinckney Street 
Madison, WI 53703 
phone 608.251.2463 
fax 608.251.2437 
cell 608.692.8747 
kimdonovan@gmail.com 
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